
Project Update: December 2010 
 
CATCA has been very busy with our internet monitoring on the trade of capuchin monkeys 
and other primates in Latin America. We have found chimpanzees, gibbons, langurs, vervets, 
different species of macaques and other species of primates. 
  
We have had to look for some primate specialists to help us identify some pictures of infant 
primates. That was a big challenge, because we could not find any primate expert of Latin 
America species in Canada. We found some of the best primate experts worldwide but they 
had some problems to recognise some species because the primates are dressed up as baby 
humans covering most of their bodies and the quality of the pictures are of poor quality. 
The IUCN Primate Specialist Group kindly agreed to help us.  We are very grateful to them 
for analysing and identifying all the pictures.  We are now making a new compilation of 
pictures to identify.    
 

 
 


